
 

 

  

 

 

 

Congratulations Letter 
 

 
Congratulations! YOU have been selected to play in the 2023 FBU National 

Championship Tournament – the single biggest event in youth football! 
 
Being selected to participate in the National Championship, which is the biggest event in youth 
football, is a tremendous honor for any athlete. This tournament is the only one of its kind, 
crowning a true National Champion across three grade levels, with competition from everywhere 
in the U.S. 
 

Your selection is the first step in competing against the best athletes from around the country, and 
the chance to dominate the bracket on your way to being crowned a National Champion. 
 
Competition for a spot was fierce, and you should be very proud for earning a position on this elite 
all-star team. With this honor you have been identified as one of the best at your position in your 
area of the country – with an entire nation watching now, it's time to prove it on the field. A 
National Championship is at stake. 

 
Best of luck as you begin your Path to Naples. 
 
Welcome to the 2023 FBU National Championship Tournament! 
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